

Kea Community Primary School

5 November 2019

Dear YF, Y1 and Y2 Parents,

We are beginning to organise our infant Nativity play so we are providing the costume information for YF and Y1. Year 2 will receive an individual letter as they are playing the principle parts.

Please don't feel you have to buy a ready made costume, but feel free to cobble something together or make your own costumes.

Foundation class will be presenting a dance as excited children writing Christmas lists. They can wear Christmas clothes, Christmas jumpers/tops, party clothes or any clothes with a Christmas theme.

Year 1 children will present a dance as "townspeople" or "sheep". Your Y1 child will bring home an additional letter, stating their choice of character, in their Reading Record book.

The townspeople can wear traditional clothes, such as long skirts, blouses, shawls, a pinafore, a sherpherd's costume (no staff) or trousers and a plain dressing gown (grey, black, brown). A hat/ headdress is optional.

Sheep can wear brown/black/white leggings and jumper/top. We can make sheep ears at school.

Please could all classes bring their costume in a named carrier bag by Monday 2nd December at the latest. Please speak to us if you have any difficulties with sourcing items for your child's costume.

We will send further information regarding the Nativity performances and times in due course.

Many thanks for your cooperation.

Mrs Mc Pherson, Mr Carey, Mrs Olive, Mrs Walker and Mrs Harvey